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RECEIVED
Box 369 AUG 11875

Englewood, Colorado 80110 COLN, N2 245 CONS, COMM.

July 31, 1975

Mr. D. V. Rogers, Director

Colorado Cil and Gas Conservation Commission
Room 237

1845 Shermen Street

Denver, CO 80203

Dear Mr. Rogers:

Enclosed are two completed copies of 0GCC Form 2, an Application
for Permit to Drill on a Federal oil and gas lease in Jackson County,
Colorado. Accompanying the application are copies of the surveyor's
plat which has been corrected to reflect a minor change in location
to allow a better fit of drilling equipment and reserve pit to the local
terrain and to still permit building location within a forest clearing
thus minimizing tree cutting. This location is approximately 586 feet
from the lease line on the west., Because of the sitfing problems posed
by this mountainous terrain, we request an exception to the normal
spacing requirements, R e e e

Also enclosed is a check for £75.00 to cover the filing and service fee,
Please direct all correspondence regarding the proposed well to:

Alasgka Energy Corporation

% Robert J. Carlson, Agent

Box 369
Englewood, CO 80110

Very truly yours,

Robert J. Carlson



